
St Paul’s Parish Pastoral Council 
Final Meeting Minutes for 4/19/21  7PM 
Respectfully submitted by  B. Green 4/22/21 

 

Attendees:      Absent: 

Fr P Gatau B Green    E. Randisi 

M Robbins T Runyan    B Korherr 

S Rutan R Martz    E Rynkiewicz 
M&J Ferrara S Lipari 

B Green L D’Antonio 

 

 

Meeting opened at 7PM with opening prayer and the agenda was approved by unanimous 
vote.  Prior meeting minutes were not available and left open for approval later. 

 

K of C rep was not contacted to attend the meeting so that item will be pushed to the next 

meeting on May 17.  Tim R and Scott R will arrange the invitation to the K of C rep. 

 

Robin reviewed the current status of the CMA and indicated that the challenger goal was 
met (approx. $20K).  More donations are coming in by envelope still.  Outlook is positive to 

meet the overall goal. 

 

Liaison reports 

 

S Lipari shared the Prayer Shawl committee ideas of a fundraiser including Sticky Lips and 
a hat sale.  She said they were considering a trunk or community garage sale.  Robin 

offered to get feedback from St. Rita’s garage sale. 

 

Scott R indicated that Laure Barr is actively seeking lectors for the Sun 8am Masses. 

 
Deacon Mark shared that there aren’t any current RCIA candidates and considering 

reaching out through the bulletin and website. 

 

Robin told us that the roof repair was complete and the inside work was in progress to 

repair ceiling damage and paint. 

 
Social Ministry 

Robin shared that chicken BBQ plans are moving forward and tickets will be on sale soon. 

Scot is exploring a wine tasting even with the winery 

 

Transparency Effort 
Robin/ Jodie have and will continue to post PPC Agenda and Minutes on the website 

We discussed the need to make sure we leave an open invitation for parishioners to 

passively attend PPC, and they should contact the office to ask for time on the agenda for 

specific topics to address. 

 

We will continue to invite reps from the various ministries to come share their activities and 
needs with PPC. 

 

Joe F suggested that we should publish PPC mission and Marianne F recommended a PPC 

suggestion basket near the PPC photo board in the hall. 

 
Old/New Business 

Robin indicated the CDC/DOR guidelines don’t allow us to meet in person yet.  Not enough 

space or proper ventilation in the hall for PPC to meet with distancing requirements. 

 



8am Sun Mass was added by Fr Paul for Holy Week capacity.  Need to decide if that will 

continue or if we go back to 9 and 11am again.  Next agenda we should address mass 

schedule going forward. 
 

Deacon Mark spoke about his summary of a recent presentation he attended dealing with 

the grieving process and needs of the Parish as we try to get COVID 19 behind us.  

Questions about the “new normal” were addressed and all agreed it was a topic that 

deserves more time and discussion.  Scott R to schedule a PPC Exec meeting to discuss 

how and when to address this concern. 
 

We ended the meeting with prayer at 8:30PM. 

 

 


